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OFFICIAL STATEMENT 

Products with biocidal preservatives 

According to the Health Ministry, the classification approved for the MIT under the CLP 
regulation will be mandatory on May 1st 2020, through the publication of the European 
Regulation 2018/1480 (which also introduces changes in the classification for other 
substances). Thus, waterborne paints containing more than 15 ppm MIT will have to be 
marked with the pictogram with the key word "Caution" and the hazard statement H317 - 
"May cause allergic skin reaction". 

 

Graphenstone has chosen to raise the pH of our paints to a minimum of 10.5, so they will 
not need any In Can preservative and will be exempt from both the pictogram and the H317 
hazard statement. 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

En el Viso del Alcor a 23 de Diciembre de 2019  

Dpto. Técnico. 

  

  

  

  


